
South Decatur Jr. - Sr. High School
8885 South State Road 3
Greensburg, IN 47240

Phone: 812-591-3330 Fax: 812-663-4168

Mr. Stewart Durham - Principal Mrs. Cathy Pittman - Secretary
Mr. Eric Foga  - Asst. Principal Mrs. Tiffany Wall - Bookkeeper
Mrs. Kristy Tebbe - Guidance Director Mrs. Carrie Hess - Guidance Counselor
Mr. Rodney Martin - Athletic Director Mrs. Katie McCamment - Registrar

Opening – Band Director

Position: Band Teacher for Elementary, Middle and High School
Summer Marching Band (co-direct w/ other Decatur County schools)
Pep Band

Date of Vacancy: 2023-2024 School Year (Summer Band June 1 - July 31)
Filing Deadline: April 1, 2023, or until filled
Qualifications: * Bachelor of Music Education

* Certified in K-12
* Experienced in the use of educational technology
* Great organization and communication skills

Performance Responsibilities:
* Implement all of DCCS policies as they relate to the classroom.
* Support the mission, vision and goals of DCCS and SDHS.
* Design, implement and assess curriculum consistent with state standards.
* Ability to recruit and retain students in the band program.
* Teach and supervise a range of musical activities including ensembles,

concert bands, marching band and Pep band.
* Oversee rehearsals and performances for fall, winter and spring concerts.
* Direct and supervise the conduct of all students in the classroom.
* Work with colleagues to gather & review data that reflects efficacy of

instruction and adjust instruction accordingly.
* Correlate learning activities with instructional objectives and with the

maturity and academic level of the students.
* Establish and maintain parent-teacher communications when necessary

through conference and phone calls.

Pay Rate: As per current Teacher’s Contract

Application Process:
Please forward a letter of interest, resume, copy of license, and 3 professional
references to:

South Decatur Jr/Sr High School
8885 South State Road 3
Greensburg, IN 47240
Attn: Mr. Stewart Durham, Principal
sdurham@decaturco.k12.in.us

#WeAreSouth


